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June 13, 2017

Honorable Edwin M. Lee, Mayor, City of San Francisco
Supervisor London Breed, President, San Francisco Board of Supervisors
Dear Mayor Lee and Supervisors:
The San Francisco Veterans Affairs Commission (SFVAC) has been reliably informed that a former member of this Commission has participated in some of the despicable behavior recently exposed in the Marines United scandal.
The purpose of this communication is to affirm that the SFVAC is committed to promoting gender equality, non-discrimination, and respect for all who serve or have served in the military.

Further, the SFVAC aims to make the Veterans community a safe place for all. No person should experience the type of harassment perpetrated by Marines United. 

In short, this Commission strongly condemns the actions of Marines United and any individual associated with contribution to the despicable practices of such an organization.

Respectfully submitted for the Executive Board and the full membership of the current Commission,
Secretary Dorothy Guy, 
For President Michael Maffei,
Veterans Affairs Commission
City and County of San Francisco 
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